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North and South Site Project Updates — December 20, 2013
Norte y sur sitio actualizaciones de proyectos — 20 de diciembre, 2013

NORTH SITE ACTIVITIES:

December 23 - 24 and 26 - 27: Crews
will demolish concrete from the top of
the north shaft with a concrete
breaker. This work will be noisy.

Mid- January: Work begins to re-line
the existing siphon. This work requires
the north site construction area in
Ballard to extend into Shilshole i § s ]
Avenue Northwest in front of the ] Pgdeitrian_detour 1&-?;:«*'“_4"1; y
project site between 20th Avenue el pbilshole Ave N0 oo
Northwest and Northwest Dock Place. WF ; :
A Detour will be in place for 4 months; [|*! = KC-WTD Conveyance
See reverse for more information.
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SOUTH SITE ACTIVITIES:

December 23 — 24 and 26 — 27: Crews
will demolish concrete from the top

of the south shaft with a concrete N v Afterbay .
breaker. This work will be noisy. - = structure §
December 30 — 31 and January 2: The ._- . South shaft
last portion of shoring will be

removed from the afterbay structure / PROJECT SITE
(see map). Near neighbors may i
experience noise and vibration
during shoring removal.

Thank you for your patience during
this work!

Week of January 6: Crews will begin
work on the south site to reline the
existing Ballard Siphon.

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO BE ADDED TO THE PROJECT EMAIL NOTIFICATION LIST:
Contact: Adair Muth at adairmuth@kingcounty.gov or 206-477-5505
24-hour Project Hotline/Para mds informacion: 206-477-5371
Website: Visit www.kingcounty.gov and search “Ballard Siphon”

Alternate formats available: call 206-477-5371 or TTY Relay: 711
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Detour begins in mid-January 2014 on Shilshole Avenue Northwest

Desvio comienza a mediados de enero de 2014 en Shilshole Avenue Northwest

Beginning in mid-January, the existing Ballard Siphon will be relined once wastewater flow is transferred to the

new siphon. The new pipe and existing siphon will accommodate growth in north Seattle and meet north
Seattle’s wastewater needs through the end of the century.

The relining work requires the construction area to extend into Shilshole Avenue Northwest in front of the
project site between 20" Avenue Northwest and Northwest Dock Place (see map below).

Traffic traveling west on Shilshole
Avenue Northwest will be detoured to
Leary Avenue West for approximately
four months.

Westbound bicycles and pedestrians
will be detoured to Ballard Avenue
Northwest and should follow posted
detour routes (see map).

Eastbound traffic will remain on
Shilshole Avenue Northwest.

What to Expect During the Detour:

e Westbound traffic detoured to Leary
Ave NW for four months

e Traffic control signs and flaggers to
ease congestion

e Increased truck traffic along detour
route

e May include parking restrictions
along detour route

e Access to businesses on Shilshole
Avenue Northwest will be
maintained at all times
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FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO BE ADDED TO THE PROJECT EMAIL NOTIFICATION LIST:
Contact: Adair Muth at adairmuth@kingcounty.gov or 206-477-5505
24-hour Project Hotline/Para mds informacion: 206-477-5371
Website: Visit www.kingcounty.gov and search “Ballard Siphon”

Alternate formats available: call 206-477-5371 or TTY Relay: 711




